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Hello to all our family and friends!
What have we all been opted to have at Glenview this month! We
had a fab BBQ our chef Sergio and Emmanuel “pushed the boat
out.” Food was delicious. We had a wonderful afternoon.



It’s been a busy one here we ventured out to Westbury Park for a
picnic. There were games galore, and we managed a game of
cricket and especially Jack giving it his all. What a wonderful
cricketer he is! We love when the families join and big thanks to
Gareth’s family. You can’t beat a park picnic.
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What else have we been up to! Well! well! well! we are so aware
that our residents living here need to be occupied. We regularly
run a series of fun games----bingo, board games, physical games.
Big shoutout to Barry, Christina, Lynette.
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August in Bristol is big on balloons. We celebrated it in our way.
We created air balloons with crafts and our residents coloured
their desired air balloon pictures. Just have a look at pictures.

Sip, Sip, Hurray! Glenview’s mocktail party.
As the weather was so good. We opened the door of the main
lounge. sunshine in mocktail out. Activity team and staff put out
an array of fruits and all things colourful and we made fab
mocktails.
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The art theme this month is creating beautiful bookmarks, using
nature flowers and trees.

Our residents celebrated international photography day. We
took pictures with a colourful and creative photo frame. Staff
and family members joined for this too. Making it an even more
wonderful experience.
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last but not least, we have the ice cream trolley out and about.

We loaded trolley full of ice cream of all flavours and off we

ventured, knocking our residents’ doors delivering ice-creams

with a smile! This went down a storm.
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This month we celebrated the birthdays of Patrick, Rachael,
Barry, Shirley.
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In the end, it’s not about the things we do for

people with dementia, but the love & comfort we

provide.
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